
Phonic Information Session

29th November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

We would like to invite you to a phonics workshop on Wednesday 6th December from 9:00 -
10:00 am.

We will be sharing how we teach phonics as a school altogether and then will split into groups to
give you specific information related to your child and phase.

The groups will be for Pre-School, Reception & Yr 1. If you have children in different phases,
please speak to staff and they will advise you which group to attend.

We will share with you:
- the phonics scheme we use
- show some of the resources we use
- share what books go home and when
- give ideas of how to help your child at home
- answer any questions you may have

Details of the session below:

Phonics information session
Time: 9:00 - 10:00
Date: Wednesday 6th December 2023
Location: School Hall
Tea and biscuits: From drop off till 9 am in the hall

If you have queries beforehand please speak to your child’s teacher

Looking forward to seeing you

The Infant Team


